
Call for Papers 

 

The Korean Association for Religious Studies (KARS) was established in 1970s and has been 
exchanging the ideas, thoughts, and new perspectives of Eastern and Western religions 
among scholars over 40 years. The national society of Korea will host the second annual 
conference in November, 2015 in Seoul, Korea as below: 

 

Host: The Korean Association for Religious Studies (KARS) 

Theme: Religion, Citizenship and Public Policy 

Date: 14/11/2014 – 15/11/2014 

Place: Dongguk University, Seoul, South Korea 

 

The following fields are: 

• Theory and Method of Religious Studies 
• Korean Religions 
• Buddhism 
• Confucianism 
• Judaism  
• Christianity 
• Islamic Studies 
• Ancient (Middle-Eastern) Religions 

• Religious Education 
• Psychology of Religion 
• Sociology of Religion  
• New Religions 
• Native Religions and Shamanism  
• Hinduism  
• Religion and Women 
• Religion, Arts, and Science 

 

We have the conference theme as above, but other perspectives are also welcome. If you are 
interested to present a paper in a field of Religious Studies, please send an abstract of 150-
200 words by 20/09/2014.  

The conference fee is $400, but those who are doctoral candidates and early career researcher 
with no full-time position will be $300. The conference cost includes the registration fee, 
accommodation, and some meals.  

Regarding domestic travel, and other details, please contact the coordinator, for there will be 
reasonable places at the university or near the university.   

 

 

Contact: Dr David William Kim (davidwj_kim@yahoo.co.uk.)  

                Australian National University, Canberra, Australia. 


